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Date:  May 10, 2017 
 
To:  Planning Commission 
 
From: Brad Johnson, Development Services Manager 
 
Subject: Development Processes For Public Hearing Items 
 
Planning Commissioner Ursua has provided the attached email to stimulate some discussion amongst 

the Commission related to streamlining the Development Review Process for applicants that propose 

projects that require public hearings before the Planning Commission. The email is attached and 

Planning staff will facilitate the discussion amongst the Commission at the May 10, 2017 Planning 

Commission meeting and answer any questions related to this topic.  

 

 

    


